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Vote NO!!  People seeking asylum are supposed to be seeking it prior to entering the 

US. If they did not, they are here illegally. 

 

To say this has no fiscal impact is false. Taxes supplement universities. Taxes 

imposed on Oregonians should go to benefit Oregonians. Noncitizens are receiving 

more benefits than citizens so Oregon doesn’t need to give them a break on tuition. 


